AL- BAYAN BILINGUAL SCHOOL amlal aclll acll Hlodl dwyna

16" April 2018

Dear Parents,

During the month of April students have been learning about our
environment and issues that impact it. They have explored ways to
take care of the Earth and how to do our part to be Earth smart! We

have been discussing concepts of recycling and conserving energy
and resources.

Children have been actively engaged in various activities and art projects
surrounding this theme throughout this month.

We will be celebrating Earth Day on Sunday, April 22", We ask that students
come dressed in any of Earth colors: blue, green, brown and white. It will be

great to see their creativity even through dress up on this day.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Anna Hutchison Havey EARTH Doy

Preschool Principal
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